
If you have questions or concerns about bargaining, please contact your bargaining team member
 or NUHW Organizer Isacc Ramirez Perez at  (626)391-8224 or iramirezperez@nuhw.org.

NUHW MEMBERS APPROVE 
INFORMATIONAL PICKET!

We are sending a strong message to management that 

we are united and standing up to address the issues 

that affect  patient care at WAMC. We are demanding 

adequate staffi ng levels in all departments and 

competitive wages with the industry.

Our Bargaining Team will discuss the date 
and plan for the informational picket. 
Stay tuned! 

The results are in ... 97 percent of NUHW 
members at WAMC turned out to vote last 
week, and 99 percent voted YES to approve 
an informational picket.

Kudos to all 

bargaining  team 

members for 

doing such 

a great job!
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